
Cancellation of License

KMRE-LP 272L1 Bellingham

June 2023

Kulshan Community Media hereby requests cancellation of license BLL-20161006AAN for

LPFM station KMRE-LP on Channel 272L1 at Bellingham, Washington.  Operation of the

LPFM station has been discontinued simultaneous with the activation of Kulshan’s new full-

power FM station KMRE on Channel 202A at Bellingham.

This cancellation satisfies the condition on the KMRE construction permit, which requires that

Kulshan cease operation of, and divest all interest in, the LPFM station prior to commencing

operation of KMRE.


